







[Service Date July 31, 2003]

July 31, 2003

Ms. Lisa A. Anderl

Corporate Counsel

Qwest Corporation

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, WA  98191

Re:
In the Matter of the Investigation Into U S WEST COMMUNICATIONS, INC.’s Compliance with Section 271 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996, Docket No. UT-003022; In the Matter of U S WEST COMMUNICATIONS, INC.’s Statement of Generally Available Terms Pursuant to Section 252(f) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996, Docket No. UT-003040.

Dear Ms. Anderl:

On a monthly basis, Qwest Corporation files QPAP payment reports and reports of Aggregate CLEC performance results with the Commission in Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040.  Beginning with filings made in August 2003, please file the monthly reports discussed above with the Commission under a new docket number, UT-030388 – Qwest Long-Term PID Administration and QPAP Review.  This docket is a staff investigation docket, created separately from Dockets UT-003022 and UT-003040 because of the need to review Qwest’s performance data and payments under the QPAP.   

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Secretary

cc:  All Parties 

